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Subject:  Self Direction Conference: Registration Now Open

Greetings,

We are excited to announce that registration is now open for the Self Direction
Conference! The National Resource Center for Participant-Directed Services
(NRCPDS) has offered a biennial Financial Management Services (FMS)
Conference for the past 10 years. With the NRCPDS' move to Applied Self
Direction, we are building on the successful FMS Conference to host a Self
Direction Conference. The Self Direction Conference will be held on May 8th
and 9th, 2017 at the Hyatt Regency in Baltimore, MD.

To register for the conference and book your hotel room, please visit our
website: www.appliedselfdirection.com/events/self-direction-conference

Please email Casey Deluca, casey@appliedselfdirection.com, if you have any
guestions.

Best,

The NRCPDS Team at Applied Self Direction

Our mailing address is:
Applied Self Direction
1089 Commonwealth Avenue #371
Boston, MA 02215
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